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It’s going to be quite busy over the next couple of 
weeks, so we thought it would be a good idea to 
make sure everyone is up to date with everything that 
is due to take place. 
 
Firstly, we have our Year 6’s out on Tuesday 2nd July 
at their Ludlow Secondary School InducƟon Day.  
 
Then on Wednesday 3rd July Mrs Rook is running her 
RecepƟon InducƟon Evening. AŌer parent consulta-
Ɵon she has decided to run 2 sessions, one at 3.45pm 
and a second at 6pm. Please also note that uniform 
will be available to view and purchase on the day. 
 
Next on Thursday 4th July the Year 5 students are out 
at their Ludlow Secondary School Taster Day. Please 
do not hesitate to contact us should you have any 
quesƟons regarding this. 
 
Then to round the week off we have our Sports Day 
taking place on Friday 5th July. Parents/Carers can 
arrive from 1pm for a 1.15pm start. The CSA fundrais-
ing commiƩee will also be hosƟng their annual BBQ 
and Fun aŌernoon, so there will be food and refresh-
ments on sale.  
 
Forest School resumes next week on Tuesday 2nd 
July with the final session for R and Yr1 on Tuesday 
9th July. Then on Thursday 11th July Mrs Rook is hop-
ing to take the Year 6’s to Forest School in the aŌer-
noon—TBC. 
 
There is lots in store for the following 2 weeks, so 
please take a look at the ‘Dates for your Diary’ and 
keep your eyes peeled for more informaƟon. We 
hope you all have a lovely weekend. 

Monday  Chicken Nuggets, Goujons 
or Quorn Dippers 

Tuesday  Spaghetti Bolognaise or 
Chicken Korma 

Wednesday  Farmhouse Breakfast 

Thursday  Roast Chicken 

Friday  Pizza, Fish or Burger and 
Chips 

02.07.24 Y6 Induction Day—                
Ludlow Secondary School 

03.07.24 Reception Induction Evening 

04.07.24 Y5 Taster Day—                    
Ludlow Secondary School 

05.07.24 Sports Day –1pm 

12.07.24 CSA Sponsored Walk (am) 

19.07.24 Last day of Term 

18.07.24 Open Afternoon—for parents to look 
at school books 

19.07.24 Leavers Assembly 

09.07.24 Final Swimming Session 

17.07.24 Y6 Leavers Lunch 

02.07.24 R & Y1—Forest School 

11.07.24 Y6—Forest School—TBC 

09.07.24 R & Y1—Forest School 

 

Netball has now unfortunately come to an end for this 
academic year. Therefore 
there will be no more net-
ball club on a Tuesday 
aŌerschool for the re-
mainder of this term. Well 
done to everyone involved 
in the Ludlow Primary 
Schools Netball League. Corvedale finished a VERY 
close 3rd and 7th place. The improvement that has 
been made during this season is absolutely phenome-
nal, the children should all be extremely proud of 
themselves. Of course none of this would have been 
possible without the dedicaƟon of our volunteer coach 
Wendy Richards. Thank you! 

This week during school Ɵme, students from Y5 and 4 
went to the re-scheduled Rounders event at Ludlow. 
There was excellent comradery between the two 
Corvedale teams, who all played excepƟonally well 
finishing in 1st and 4th place. It was great to see the 
new skills learnt during their PE lessons being put into 
acƟon. Amazing job! 



                    Class 1— Layla and Penny   

             Class 2— Robert and Fergus  

     Class 3— All our Manorbier Superstars!! 

 

Sponsor forms should have come 
home with children yesterday for the 
Corvedale School AssociaƟon (CSA) 

Sponsored Walk which is due to take 
place on the morning of Friday 12th 

July. Please note this event has been 
rescheduled, therefore the date is 

different to that which has been circu-
lated on the NewsleƩer for the past few weeks; apologies for any confusion caused. 

The Corvedale School AssociaƟon are a volunteer run charity organisaƟon who raise important funds for Corve-
dale Primary School and Nursery. They contribute towards trips, transport, resources, equipment and much, much 
more. All proceeds raised by the sponsored walk will go to Corvedale School and Nursery, so please, please be as 

generous as you can as every liƩle helps. 

We thank you in advance for your kind support and generosity! 

 

This year we are also planning our usual Sport’s Day BBQ and Fun AŌernoon which will be taking place on Friday 
5th July. There will be Hot Dogs, Burgers and drinks for sale (Cash only), plus the 

very delicious Laura’s Ice Cream Van will be making an appearance. The ever 
popular bouncy castles will also be making a welcome 
return, so please come along, watch your 
children’s sports day and stay for an aŌer-

noon of fun and laughter to celebrate near-
ing the end of the summer term. 

 

We had another lovely harvesting session at gardening club this week, this time we sent home potatoes, radishes 
(the ones Penny didn't eat!) and lettuce. The children really love picking and trying the veg they have grown.  

We really need volunteers to help tend the garden over the summer holidays, so we would be very grateful if you 
could please let us know if you are able to help. Thank you :) 








